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The addition of a further refreshment facility in the area would add to further environmental issues.
Increased litter in the village when we already have fish and chip litter left by tourists and a council budget cut
backs in funding the clearing up of the village.
Additionally there are already sufficient cafe facilities in the village to cater for demand.
For these reasons I wish to register an objection to the planning application.

Comments made by Mr Robert Scott of Seaview Chapel Ltd, Chapel Street, Robinhoods Bay, Whitby, North
Yorkshire, YO224SQ
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